Cathlamet Blanche Bradley Public Library

Board of Trustees Zoom Meeting
For Cathlamet Public Library,

Thursday, January 7, 2021 -1 pm 

 Proposed Agenda

1. Call to order by Chair Jean Beerbower.
2. Approval of December 3, 2020 meeting minutes and December Vouchers. 
3. Librarian Report – Physical circ stats for December. The inventory of Junior Nonfiction is about half done. One of the new volunteers is helping to weed Adult Nonfiction. The other new volunteer is working on posting new materials to Facebook, and learning the computer program our library website uses.  Curbside service continues with use by fewer patrons. Donations of materials are still being dropped off during hours we are closed despite pleas not to.
Old Business: 

1. We need to decide if we want to use $0.05/day fines for hotspots like other library materials, or a higher amount. Carol has a hotspot policy for us to adopt. She has been setting up hotspots, entering them in Koha and attaching barcodes and labels.
2. PW replaced the rotten railing at the back of the library, but the paint for it disappeared. New flags were ordered for the library flagpole.
3. Google Partners online workshops are still on hold.
4. The mobile double-sided shelf is here and working well.
5. MorePowerTech is still working on getting out networks fixed.
6. The recording for the Lion’s Club Christmas Zoom presentation Dec 16th was technologically challenging (A big thank you to Leslie for recording, and to Ron Wright for figuring out how to get the video from Leslie’s tablet to his laptop!) Carol told a folktale, explained about curbside checkout and showed off mobile hotspots.
7. We are still waiting to see if we were awarded two free Discover passes for patrons to check out to visit state parks.
New Business: 
1. It seems that the county did not buy laptops for our patrons to checkout. Do we want to investigate purchasing a refurbished laptop or 2 of our own for this purpose? There will be maintenance costs from MorePowerTech, and travel cases will need to be purchased. It might be possible to apply for a grant to help with this.
2. The CARES act PPE grant refused our receipts for PPE purchased before the Grant was approved on 6/24/20, so we ordered rolling clear partitions to be used to help with social distancing when we are able to reopen. They should arrive soon. 
3. We need to have updated mini-bios and photos for many of the board members for the library website.  
4. The state poet laureate wants to do a zoom poetry workshop possibly this month.

5. Next meeting date – Thursday, February 4th, at the library 12:45pm if possible, or by Zoom at 1:00pm if not.  6. Other?
Adjournment
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